
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Goyette, David  
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 1:18 PM 
To: 'tad@whitecolumnssolutions.com' 
Subject: FW: DM 13-259 Neighborhood Energy Consultants Electric Svc Registration - Deficiency Letter 
 
Tad, 
 
This is a follow-up to the voicemail I just left you.  Today, the Commission received a copy of your filing containing 
Neighborhood Energy Consultant’s certificate of formation.  This, however, does not address the issue in the deficiency 
letter I sent you on 9/20/2013.  In order to register as an aggregator of electric service, you must submit a certificate 
from the Secretary of State’s Office stating that you are authorized to do business in NH.  The certificate has a raised 
seal, and, oftentimes, applicants have to make a special request to the SOS office to receive it.  As it stands now, your 
application is still deficient. 
 
David Goyette 
Utility Analyst III 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10   
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
603.271.6326(voice) 
603.271.3878(fax) 
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